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MISSING  

ADULT MALE 
 

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male.  
 

Dieudonne Remy was last seen on April 3rd at a group home located in the 1400 block 
of Northwest 21st Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Remy is a 31 year old, B/M, 5’09”, and approximately 135 lbs. He was last seen 
wearing blue pants and a white t-shirt. 
 

Remy suffers from Psychosis and is nonverbal, he is able to speak but does not speak. 
He was just recently relocated to the group home and is not familiar with the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 954-828-5581.  

 

 
 

### 


